Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:39 AM
To: 'Walsh, Joe'

Subject: RE: BL-17-00005

Good Morning,

Just a reminder | am still waiting on a copy of the recorded survey and proof of tax payment prior to this BLA being
finalized. Happy Monday!

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us

From: Walsh, Joe [mailto:joewalsh@suncadia.com]
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 11:59 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Jeff Hansell

Subject: Re: BL-17-00005

Thank you Chelsea,

Sent from my iPhone

OnlJun9, 2017, at 11:52 AM, Chelsea Benner <chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Attached it the Conditional Preliminary Approval letter for you proposed boundary line adjustment. A
hard copy has also been sent to you via USPS. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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